
Styrofoam Recycling Program 

Starting in December 2019, the Borough of Glen Ridge will provide residents the ability to recycle clean 

white EPS (Expanded Polystyrene) materials, also known as Styrofoam.  

This collection will take place on the second Saturday of each month from 9:00am to 1:00pm during 

electronics recycling in the Public Works Maintenance Yard, located at 122 Carteret Street.  

Now you can recycle the packaging from your new furniture/electronics/appliance when recycling your 

old electronics. 

Acceptable Styrofoam materials include:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To prepare your Styrofoam for recycling:  

 Identify the foam by recycle symbol #6 

 Remove any foreign material such as tape, stickers, labels, and cardboard 

Styrofoam materials NOT accepted for recycling include: 

 

EPS Foam Sheets EPS Foam Cooler EPS Foam Packaging 

White Cups Colored Plate Food Service Trays 

Peanuts Egg Cartons 


